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August?  Already?  It’s 
difficult to comprehend 
that school will soon 
begin, Thanksgiving will 
soon be upon us, and 
Christmas is only 142 
days away!  Where did 
the year go?
Since this is my last 
newsletter to write, I 

would like to conclude my time as President by 
saying a sincere Thank You to everyone in the Kerr 
County Women’s Chamber.  You have been very 
kind to me, and served our community well.
I especially want to thank Jo Carol Smith for 
serving as interim President while I was out for 
surgery.  Her wisdom and experience are 
exemplary, and I appreciate her more than she 
knows.  Secretary Kelli Lemmons kept us all 
informed along with Kathy LeStourgeon, and 
Treasurer Janelle Bullock kept our finances in order.  
All our Committee Chairs have worked tirelessly 
and made this odd, Covid-ish year productive.  
This year we honored special women who have 
been members for 20 years or more, we attempted 
to get to know each other with the Get 
Acquainted Quick Draw, we awarded Scholarships 
to very deserving women, and we honored our 
Woman of the Year.  In spite of the challenges, we 
are finishing well.

Kerr County Women’s Chamber continues to be a 
very special organization.  Thank you for allowing 
me the honor of serving as President.

Sincerely,

Ann Buck



~ Beautification Award  ~ ~ Beautification Award  ~ 
Ruth Bauer & Janie Altgelt together with the Beautification Committee Ruth Bauer & Janie Altgelt together with the Beautification Committee 

Search and present a monthly award for the business or individual  that show beauty in our community.Search and present a monthly award for the business or individual  that show beauty in our community.
YOU CAN HELP BY NOMINATING A WORTHY YARD.YOU CAN HELP BY NOMINATING A WORTHY YARD.

deli program
Items in need for the community food banks. 

TOILETRIES - NON PERISHABLE ITEMS - AND FUNDS
(Needed most often are general pantry items like peanut butter, cereal, canned goods, and toiletries.)

Benefiting: CHRISTIAN ASSISTANCE MINISTRYCHRISTIAN ASSISTANCE MINISTRY

Questions, callKaren Argence
Karen Argence830-370-3923

Beautification WinnerBeautification Winner

Beautification AwardBeautification Award
presented topresented to
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Beautification Committee Co-ChairsBeautification Committee Co-Chairs

Keri & Patrick WiltKeri & Patrick Wilt
201 Starkey,  Kerrville, TX 78028201 Starkey,  Kerrville, TX 78028



Committee NotesCommittee Notes

DELIDELI

Don’t forget to bring your deli donations of reusable 
plastic bags or dollars and non perishable items.  
You will get an extra door prize ticket for your 
donations! Items such as cereals, instant potatoes, 
canned goods, peanut butter, jelly, popcorn, snacks, 
juices are needed. Also, laundry soaps, toiletries, and 
always cash donations are accepted.

RIBBON CUTTINGSRIBBON CUTTINGS

JULYJULY
77th	 85 Year Anniversary - KPDth	 85 Year Anniversary - KPD
12th	 Arby’s12th	 Arby’s
30th	 Betty’s Beauty Booth30th	 Betty’s Beauty Booth

OUTSTANDING WOMAN OF THE YEAROUTSTANDING WOMAN OF THE YEAR

PDF application on website.  PDF application on website.  ON LINE.

MULTIMEDIAMULTIMEDIA

Please submit your pictures & happenings! Please submit your pictures & happenings! 
We want to feature YOU!  We want to feature YOU!  
Committee Chairs please remember to submit your Committee Chairs please remember to submit your 
happenings for the newsletter to Rose Bradshaw, happenings for the newsletter to Rose Bradshaw, 
rose.bradshaw@sofastprinting.netrose.bradshaw@sofastprinting.net

TELEPHONETELEPHONE

If you are not receiving emails please contact Kathy 
LeStourgeon at kerrcowc@yahoo.com.
Reservations must be in by deadline for meetings 
by request of Rails.

GENERAL MEETINGGENERAL MEETING

Lunch begins at 11:30 at Rails Event Center on Lunch begins at 11:30 at Rails Event Center on 
Schreiner St., with the meeting starting at noon.  Schreiner St., with the meeting starting at noon.  
Lunch cost is $15.00.  MUST make your reservation Lunch cost is $15.00.  MUST make your reservation 
for yourself and your guest’s by the given deadline. for yourself and your guest’s by the given deadline. 
You may cancel your reservation up to 24 hours You may cancel your reservation up to 24 hours 
before meeting by e-mailing or calling Kathy before meeting by e-mailing or calling Kathy 
LeStourgeon LeStourgeon  The General Meeting is on the first  The General Meeting is on the first 
Wednesday of each month.  Wednesday of each month.  
Payment by check is preferable.Payment by check is preferable.

RenewRenew
 Online! Online!

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER
This newsletter is for you, and we want to continue This newsletter is for you, and we want to continue 

showing and sharing what we do personally and showing and sharing what we do personally and 
as an important part of our community.  as an important part of our community.  

So, submit all happenings to So, submit all happenings to 
rose.bradshaw@sofastprinting.netrose.bradshaw@sofastprinting.net

DON’T FORGETDON’T FORGET
Clip or bring all name Clip or bring all name 
brand manufacturer brand manufacturer 

coupons for our coupons for our 
Military to Ann Buck Military to Ann Buck 

with the help of CWJC?with the help of CWJC?  
 Any questions, contact  Any questions, contact 
Ann Buck 830-928-5977.Ann Buck 830-928-5977.



Opportunities for Kerr County Women’s Chamber Volunteers. 
Please call or email me if interested!!   
830-377-8948 or rose.bradshaw@sofastprinting.net

1.	 Relay For Life Rummage Sale - September 4th @ HCYEC
2.	 Relay For Life @ HCYEC - September 17th

I want to thank each of you members for ALL your time in volunteering 
and reaching Kerr County Women’s Chamber out into the public.

	 Rose Bradshaw	 Rose Bradshaw
	 Volunteers to Go Chairwoman

	 Waverly JonesWaverly Jones
	 Volunteers to Go Co-Chairwoman

	 Our mission is to work for 
	 the betterment of the 
	 Kerrville area community 
	 through charitable, civic, 
	 and environmental 
	 projects and programs.

Volunteer Opportunity Volunteer Opportunity 

Help th
y neigh

bors

Help th
y neigh

bors

Be Kind    
 Be Masked

Be Kind    
 Be Masked



Member PicsMember Pics



Member Moments -Member Moments -



Member Moments - HappeningsMember Moments - Happenings



VETERANS APPRECIATIONVETERANS APPRECIATION



VETERANS APPRECIATIONVETERANS APPRECIATION



VETERANS APPRECIATIONVETERANS APPRECIATION



VETERANS APPRECIATIONVETERANS APPRECIATION



Ribbon Cuttings

Special Thanks To Our Continued SupportersSpecial Thanks To Our Continued Supporters

BARB’S
FLOWER 

BARN

	    The Hill CountryCommunity JournalCommunity Journal
Your News is Our News


